

## කොළඹ විශ්වවිද**ු**පාලය கொழும்புப் பல்கலைக்கழகம் UNIVERSITY OF COLOMBO

ത. ee. 1490, **മോക്ര** 03, **റ്റ്** ഉംമാല ള.പെ.இல.1490, கொழும்பு 03, ഗ്രീംഷ് **P.O. Box 1490, Colombo 03, Sri Lanka** 

Dean Faculty of Management & Finance පිඨාධිපති කළමනාකරණ හා මූලූප පීඨය பீடாதிபதி முகாமைத்துவ, நிதிப் பீடம்

Fax: 94 – 11 – 2598324 T.P.: 94 – 11 – 2501295 E-mail: dean@fmf.cmb.ac.ik

June 10, 2024

## Seeking scholarships for university students facing severe economic difficulties

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you today on behalf of the students of my university, with a sincere request for your generous financial support.

As you may know, pursuing higher education can be a significant financial burden for many students and their families. Despite their dedication and hard work, a considerable number of our students face financial challenges that threaten their ability to continue their education and achieve their academic goals.

Your financial support can make a profound difference in the lives of these deserving students. By providing scholarships, grants, or other forms of financial assistance, you can alleviate the financial burden and enable students to focus on their studies, engage in extracurricular activities, and pursue opportunities for personal and professional growth.

Your generosity will not only support individual students but also contribute to the overall success and vitality of our university community. By investing in the education of our students, you are investing in the future leaders, innovators, and change-makers who will make a positive impact in our society.

We request your valued financial contribution to award one scholarship (minimum Rs. 5,000 per month for 4 years) for an underprivileged student of our Faculty to support his or her complete studies successfully.

Your support, no matter the size, will have a lasting and meaningful impact on the lives of our students. I invite you to join us in our mission to empower students and promote access to higher education for all.

If you would like to discuss potential ways to support our students or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for considering our request for financial support. Your generosity and commitment to higher education are deeply appreciated.

Warm regards,

Thank You.

Professor Nihal Padmasiri
Dean
Faculty of Management & Finance
University of Colombo

Professor H. M. N. Hennayake Dean/ Faculty of Management and Finance University of Colombo